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                                                                                                         DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: 07/02/21 
 

Information Notice 
INFO21-010 

SUBJECT: Georgia Vessel Title - Alert 

 
 
Overview: 
 
Effective July 1, 2020, the state of Georgia became a title state for vessels.  All vessels will be 
registered by the Georgia Department of Natural Resources (GDNR) and receive an electronic or 
paper title. 
 
 
Details:  
Effective immediately, all Georgia vessels purchased on or after July 1, 2020 and brought into the 
state of Florida for titling and registering must have a Georgia certificate of title and bill of sale 
as proof of purchase.  If purchased prior to July 1, 2020, a Georgia vessel purchased with a current 
registration card and bill of sale will continue to be accepted by the Florida Department of 
Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles. 
 
 
Conclusion: 
 
For more information please contact the Georgia Department of Natural Resources (GDNR). 
 
Online: www.georgiawildlife.com. 
Telephone:  Georgia Department of Natural Resources at 1-800-366-2661. 
Mail:  Georgia Department of Natural Resources P O Box 934943 Atlanta GA 31193-4943. 
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